
From:                                             Maurice Jones
Sent:                                               Friday, January 21, 2022 7:11 AM
To:                                                  Town Email Users
Subject:                                         Delayed Opening Today
 
Hello Everyone,
 
We are experiencing some icy conditions in the region after
last night’s precipitation and drop in
temperatures overnight. There have been
a number of motor vehicle crashes in the region,
fortunately none so far in
Chapel Hill. In the interest of employee safety, I am moving the Town into
Condition 2 from 4 a.m. to 10 a.m. this morning. Mandatory employees should
report to work as
designated. Non-mandatory employees, even if you can work
remotely, should not work until 10 a.m.
Please refer to the Adverse Events
Policy for more information. If you are unclear about whether you
are
mandatory, please contact your supervisor. To see the full policy,
visit townofchapelhill.org/home/showpublisheddocument/45540/637594491113400000.
 
If you are mandatory, please use extra care while driving
this morning. Black ice has been reported
across our region, especially on
bridges and overpasses. Our Public Works staff members have already
been out
this morning applying salt to key areas. It is cold out, though, and slick spots
are likely.
 
Stay tuned to local and social media throughout the weekend.
This is not the end of the winter
weather as more snow is forecast for tonight.
https://weather.gov/rah/winter.
 
Please be safe.
 
All the Best,
Maurice
 
 
Maurice Jones
Town Manager
Town of Chapel Hill, NC
(919) 968-2743
www.townofchapelhill.org
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